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Information and Communication Technology for All Club
(ICT for All Club)
P.O. Box 2, Ratchatewi, Bangkok, 10401 THAILAND

January 2, 2017

H.E. Mrs. Evren Dagdelen

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey
Chancery: 61/1 Soi Chatsan, Suthisarn Road,
Huai Khwang, Bangkok 10310

Tel: 0 2355 5486-87

Fax: 02274 7261

E-mail: embassy.bangkok@mfa.gov.tr
Website: http://bangkok.emb.mfa.gov.tr

Dear Mrs. Evren Dagdelen Ambassador:

On behalf of the Information and Communication Technology for All Club, we are deeply
saddened to learn of the terrorist attacks on a nightclub in Istanbul. Please extend our heartfelt
condolences to those who have experienced losses, as well as to their loved ones, who have
endured unexpected hardship.

We do hope your country will recover from this tragic incident as soon as possible and please
know the people of the Republic of Turkey are not alone during these difficult days.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Yours sincerely,

D

Thossaphol NORATUS
President, ICT for All Club,
Kingdom of Thailand



